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Our reference: EG/2023 
 
05th June  2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Taster day for Y10’s at John Leggott College 
 

John Leggott College have invited all Year 10 students to attend a taster day with them on  Tuesday 13th June.  
Students have been choosing the sessions they wish to attend during the day and this is a great opportunity to be 
immersed in college life and help with their Post 16 choices.  
 
 
Students will register in the morning, attend college and then be back before 3pm. Students should wear non uniform 
that is appropriate for the day. For those students completing a session, such as engineering, the college will provide 
relevant PPE equipment.  
 
 
Students will have access to the college facilities and canteen so will need to bring funds for break and lunch. 
Students should bring a refillable water bottle and may also wish to bring their own packed lunch.  
 
 
If you are happy to allow your child to take part in this exciting opportunity please complete the online consent  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs E Green 
Acting Deputy Head 

 


